
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWS President – Richard L. Holdren 
ARC Specialties Technical Services / Welding Consultants LLC 

 

Join the Northeast Tennessee Section to meet with the current AWS president. Richard L. 
Holdren was elected to serve as President after serving three years as Vice President. He 
is a senior welding engineer at ARC Specialties Technical Services, president/principal 
welding engineer at Welding Consultants LLC, and owner of Holdren Engineering LLC. He 
has served over 40 years as an AWS member and chair of numerous AWS certification, 
education, and technical committees. He also served as director-at-large. He is an AWS 
Counselor, Life Member, Senior CWI (SCWI), and Certified Welding Engineer (CWEng). 

 

Date: September 23rd, 2025 

Start Time: 5:30pm ET - Eastern Time 

Venue: Lakeside Tavern 

Address: 10911 Concord Park Drive, Knoxville, TN 37922 

Cost: $25.00 per person (Venmo, Cash, or Check ONLY - drinks not included) 

**RSVP by September 19th to greenecf@ornl.gov (Candice Pollino) or 865-696-7097** 


